

Orchid Society of Northern Nevada

Established in 1985 – 32 Years of Growing President's Message:

The Greenhouse Tour was a great success and a very enjoyable experience for all who were able to participate. Thank you Mark, Neal and Steven for opening your orchid collections to OSNN. Thank you Taeko for making these arrangements. I hope we can do this again in the future.

OSNN Meeting
Thursday, September 6, 2018

7PM
Moana Nursery Design Center

Vandas ◆ Revision of the Species Temperature Tolerant Species and Hybrids

Dennis Olivas was born on the island of Kauai, Hawaii. As a lad, he helped his mom grow orchids and got hooked. When he joined future Farmers of America, his project was raising and selling these exotic plants. In 1960 he moved to the mainland and swore off orchids – but not for long – as he was introduced to Rod McLellan's Acres of Orchids. From there his whole life became one downward spiral. He filled his home with 6000 plants and later leased greenhouse space for his ever burgeoning orchid collection. His collection grew to overflow his 3000 sq. ft. greenhouse. Dennis has been President of the Peninsula Orchid Society, San Francisco Orchid Society, Diablo View orchid Society and the Santa Cruz Orchid Society. He is an accredited judge of the American Orchid Society. Dennis belongs to more than 14 orchid societies and tries to assist them whenever possible.

The raffle table orchids will be supplied by Dennis Olivas.

◆ Dennis will bring orchids for sale ◆

Show-and-Tell

Bring your blooming orchids for us to admire. Bring a snack to share and get a free raffle ticket.

We will have our *OSNN-members-only* potluck dinner with our speaker. 5:00 PM at 2835 Juliann Way, Taeko Heiser 827-2934 (RSVP to this email) If coming from work or last minute, just show up as there will be plenty of food.

Board meeting
TBA
Meetings are open to all members.

Next meeting: October 4
OSNNV.COM